ATLAS CORPORATION [ :‘;s:‘t:::!c(r;l)a::ug) Seventeenth Street, Suite 3150

Telephone: (303) 825-1200 Fax: (303) 892-8808

RICHARD E. BLUBAUGH
Vice President of Environmental
and Governmental Affairs

May 19, 1994

Mr. Joseph H. Holoni i, Chief

High-Level Waste and Uranium Recovery Projects Branch
Division of Waste Management

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

2 White Flint North (E-47)

Washington, D.C. 20555

Re:  Atlas Corporation
Source Material License SUA-917 / Docket No. 40-3453
License Condition No. 29
1993 ALARA Audit

Dear Mr. Holonich:

In accordance with Source Material License SUA-917, License Condition No. 29, an ALARA
(as low as reasonably achievable) audit has been conducted for the 1993 calendar year. This
letter transmits five copies of the Audit Report pertaining to the Radiation Protection Program
at Atlas Corporation’s Moab Mill Site,

The Report includes an executive summary, procedures for trend analysis, scope, review of the
1992 audit, and the 1993 Audit results. The Audit was conducted using the guidelines presented
in Regulatory Guide 8.31, "Information Relevant to Insuring that Occupational Radiation
Exposures at Uranium Mills will be as Low as Reasonably Achievable".

Please do not hesitate to contact me should there be any questions surrounding this matter.
Thank you.

Sincerely,

TZe ol Sy

Richard E. Blubaugh
Enclosures

cc: A. Mullins
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